
1. Maye has moved into an apartment in Waukee, Iowa. 

2. Some of the items on “The List” have been selected by Maye to move with her. 

a. A copy of the list has been included 

b. The items on the list have been numbered in sequence according the 

room they were located in to establish an identification number. These can 

be seen on the webpage listed below. A copy of this list is also included. 

c. A twenty-two-page moving list used for the two moves (Maye’s move to 

Waukee and the move to the storage unit in Spencer) is online as a .pdf 

and also as a printed copy included in this package. This includes photos. 

3. The rest of the items on “The List” have been moved into storage by a moving 

company into a 10’x20’ storage unit in Spencer. 

a. The number of the storage unit is #700  

b. The storage unit is located at Manwarren Rental at 2800 4th Ave. W. in 

Spencer.  

c. A key to the unit has been mailed. (Included) 

d. The storage unit has a garage door and is not climate controlled. (See 

photos on webpage listed below.) 

e. The details, location and photos of these items are on a printed twenty-

two-page document. (Included) 

f. The details including colored photos (small and larger) are available on 

this web page created on the backside of the Generation Word website, 

but is not linked to any website: https://generationword.com/list.html  

g. These items in storage can be taken at will by Karla and Karen at their 

convenience and divided as their own possessions as they desire.  

h. All items are there with the exception of the 12-gauge gun which 

according to the enclosed one-page document was willed to Galyn. Galyn 

does not want any of the items or any share of the sold items.  

4. The house at 1203 West 14th Street in Spencer has been listed with a realtor, 

Kim Bates of Spencer, beginning September 5 at the asking price of $284,900. 

5. Water damage was minimal from this summer’s flood. About 25 gallons of sewer 

water that came up through the drain was removed with a wet vacuum. The 

carpet in the basement was removed and placed in trash pick-up. Fans were 

quickly used to dry the floor and walls. The floor was mopped with bleach. There 

was no new mildew or mold. The spots with previous mildew and mold were 

painted with Kilz. Most of the items kept in the back northeast room of the 

basement were water damaged or old so they were thrown out and removed with 

curb side pickup.  

 

Details and photos of “The List” can be seen online here: 

https://generationword.com/list.html 

https://generationword.com/list.html
https://generationword.com/list.html

